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Does your child need eyeglasses?
The KLSA (Kaiserslautern Landstuhl Spouses’ Association) can help!

You can get them from the KMCC Optical shop if you are the following:

= A dependent of an active duty service person stationed and living in the KMC area (infant
through 12t grade).

®"  You qualify for the Free Lunch Program.
The Bright Eyes Program uses the current published Federal Income Eligibility Guidelines for the USDA’s

Food and Nutrition Service’s Free Lunch program to screen for eligibility.

Baumholder Community: If you live in the Baumholder Community, please apply for the Bright Eyes
program on the Baumholder Spouses’ Club Bright Eyes Website.

Process to Apply:

1. Complete the application form at https://www.klsa.org/brighteyesapplication. Once submitted,
the form will be sent to Parent Central Services who will contact you to coordinate LES submittal.

2. Once Parent Central Services verifies your income and the number of dependents, they will send
an email with this information to the Bright Eyes POC.

3. Upon receipt of verification, the Bright Eyes POC will determine qualification against the Income
Eligibility Guidelines (IEGs) established by the US Department of Agriculture (USDA) for the Free
Lunch Program. If the servicemember qualifies, the Bright Eyes POC will issue a qualification
memo via email to the servicemember.

4. Servicemember or spouse must bring the memo to the KMCC Optical Shop to receive a credit of
$89.95 toward a pair of glasses. This is good for one pair, per child, per school year.*

Questions? Contact: brighteyes@klsa.org

* A school year is defined as the period from July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022
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